
Tara Russell 
 
Please consider the non-lethal methods of managing wolf/livestock conflicts that are offered by
Defender's of Wildlife. They are ready and willing to explain and teach ranchers in Washington
how to keep from killing wolves. Colorado residents are trying to vote in a Wolf Reintroduction
program as we understand the benefits of a healthy ecosystem within out state.

Please protect your wolves and ensure management doesn't fall under unethical pressures by
ranchers.

Thanks for the opportunity to let me comment.
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